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ALL PHILHEALTH REGIONAL OFFICES, 
PRIMARY CARE BENEFIT (PCB) PROVIDERS 

AND ALL OTHERS CONCERNED

Please be informed that the enhanced Updated Primary Care Module 
(UPCM) will be available and can be accessed through the HCI Portal 
beginning March 1, 2016.

Only those with user accounts may access the UPCM. Each accredited 
PCB1 provider shall be given two user accounts, one for the physician and 
the other for the staff/encoder.  To be issued a user account, intended users 
shall be required to accomplish the Non-Disclosure Agreement (NDA) and 
PhilHealth Online Application Form (POAF) and submit these forms to our 
nearest Local Health Insurance Office. Those with existing user accounts 
need not re-apply.

The NDA and POAF may be downloaded from the PhilHealth website under 
Online services.

An instructional video shall be made available to guide users on how to use the 
UPCM.  Please be advised that encoding for enlistment of NHTS, Sponsored, 
and DepEd members shall require the uploaded assigned list from your 
respective Local Health Insurance Office (LHIO). Please contact your LHIO 
for status of assignment.

For any problems and inquiries, please contact IT Helpdesk at (02) 441-7444 
local 7608.


